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These devastating pests can easily be moved in or on firewood.
 The use of local or treated firewood is important to reduce the 

spread of invasive species in our state's forests. 
The N.C. Forest Service asks that you use local

firewood to prevent the further spread of forest pests.
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Emerald Ash Borer
Spongy Moth Quarantine
Laurel Wilt Disease
Thousand Cankers Disease 
Spotted Lanternfly
AsianLonghornedBeetle


